
 

August 21, 2017  

 

TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED:  

 

SUBJECT:  CULMINATION OF THE 2016- 17 HIGH-QUALITY PREKINDERGARTE N GRANT 

 

The High-Quality Prekindergarten Grant closes on August 31, 2017.  School districts and charters 
are encouraged to complete their compliance documentation, financial obligations and submit 
corresponding data by close of the grant.  


